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Dear Cavett Families, 

 

Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year! Your bond dollars are hard at work at Cavett 

Elementary, bringing us all-new air conditioners and a digital marquee. 

The first day of school is Thursday, August 1, 2024. You can find out your child's teacher by 

checking your ParentVue account starting Tuesday, July 30, or by calling the front office. Staff 

will also be available with class lists on the first day of school to assist you. 

We will have a Meet the Teacher event on Wednesday, August 1, from 2:00 to 3:00 PM. Please 

stop by and say hello. Make sure your child and their teacher know how they will get home each 

day, whether by parent pickup, walking, bus, or daycare. 

At Cavett, we are dedicated to providing your child with the best academic and behavioral 

support. We offer comprehensive intervention activities to ensure your child gains foundational 

knowledge and does not fall behind academically. During parent/teacher conferences, we will 

discuss your child's strengths and our plans to address any academic or behavioral concerns. Our 

goal is to provide the best possible education for your child. 

Staying connected and communicating with you is a high priority at Cavett. We will send out 

newsletters in both paper and digital formats through email and various social media 

applications. If you need any resources, please reach out to our family community representative. 

We also encourage parents and community members to join our monthly parent meetings or 

quarterly site council. 

I am looking forward to starting my 9th year as principal of Cavett Elementary and strengthening 

our efforts to build the best support team for your child. 

 

With Very Warm Regards, 

 

Carol Leeson 

         


